Dear Everyone,

We hope that all of you are well. Unfortunately, the International Dharmakīrti Conference is once again being postponed due to the Covid-19 pandemic. The new dates for the conference in Korea will be August 21–26, 2022. We intend to honor our commitments to all of those whose paper proposals have been accepted. Since the conference has now been delayed for two years, however, we would like to know whether you still wish to present your paper as originally proposed. We would very much appreciate a response via email to dharmakirti2020@gmail.com by August 31, 2021.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely,


Jeson Woo
The planning committee


